
 

INTERNATIONAL WATER RESOURCES ASSOCIATION 
Executive Office:  51 rue Salvador Allende, 92027 Nanterre - France 

Tel.: +33 (0)1 41 20 16 28 – Email: office@iwra.org – Web: www.iwra.org 

 
 

   

President 
Patrick Lavarde 
  France 
 

Past President 
Doğan Altinbilek 
  Turkey 
 

Vice-Presidents 
Naim Haie 
  Portugal 
Yuanyuan Li 
  China 
David Molden  
  Nepal 
 

Secretary General 
Guy Fradin 
  France 
 

Treasurer 
Renée Martin-Nagle 
  USA 
 

Directors 
Aziza Akhmouch 
  Morocco 

Mukand S. Babel 
  Thailand 

Carl Bruch 
  USA 

Bruce Currie-Alder 
  Canada 

Guillermo Donoso 
  Chile 

Jun-Haeng Heo 
  Rep. of Korea 

Y.S. Frederick Lee 
  China 

Ahmet Mete Saatçi 
  Turkey 

Raya Marina Stephan 
  Palestine 

Flip Wester 
  Netherlands 
 

Committee Chairs 
 
Awards 
James E. Nickum 
  Japan 

Membership 
Gary Jones  
  Australia 

Publications 
Henning Bjornlund 
  Australia 

Editor-in-Chief 
Water International 
James E. Nickum 
  Japan 

06 February 2017 
 

 
Mr. Jean-François Donzier,  
Executive Secretary, 
International Network of Basins Organisations (INBO), 
21, rue de Madrid, 
75008, Paris, 
France 
 
 
Formal Invitation to Participate in IWRA's XVI World Water Congress in 2017 
 
 
Dear Mr. Donzier, 
 
On behalf of the organisers of the XVI World Water Congress, it is with great pleasure that I 
extend to you an official invitation to participate in the high level plenary panel on “Water 
and Climate” being held in Cancun, Mexico, on Tuesday, May 30th, 2017, from 10:50am to 
12:20pm.  Your wide experience and knowledge in this issue and this important debate is 
mostly welcome.   
 
The organiser of this high-level plenary panel, Mr. Dogan Altinbilek, will contact you with 
more information at the earliest. Should you have any questions on this high-level panel 
please contact Mr. Altinbilek at: dogan.altinbilek@gmail.com. 
 
The XVI World Water Congress "Bridging Science and Policy" will be held from May 29th to 
June 3rd in Cancun, Mexico, and is jointly organised by the International Water Resources 
Association (IWRA), the National Water Commission of Mexico (CONAGUA) and the National 
Association of Water and Sanitation Utilities (ANEAS). 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Congress, please do not hesitate to contact the IWRA 
Secretariat (Ignacio Deregibus: i.deregibus@iwra.org). 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mr. Patrick Lavarde, 
President of IWRA 
Co-Chair of the Congress Steering Committee
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